
From: dr grell < > 
Date: March 14, 2019 at 1:58:24 PM PDT 
To: kelly.kline@sanjoseca.gov 
Subject: Homeless encampment 

 
 

I live on Prevost st and strongly oppose the placement of a homeless 

encampment in our neighborhood. 
Please do not betray your tax paying constituents. Make use of the empty Gov building as this 

cities transient problem is much larger than the necessity of more parking 
Sincerely  
Anthony Dipietro  
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